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Dear Supplier,  
 
Procurement Reference: TROO0294 - Rail Customer Experience Survey - Method 
Review and Transition Surveys (2022) 

 
Further to your submission of a bid for the above Procurement, on behalf of Department 
for Transport (the “Authority”), I am pleased to inform you that you ranked first in our 
evaluation. Therefore, it is our intention to award the contract to you.  
 
The contract shall commence on 15 August 2022 and will expire on 15 September 2023. 
The total contract value is up to £1,450,000 with DfT under no obligations to utilise the full 
amount. 
 
The order form with the terms and conditions of the contract will be forwarded to you in 
due course to review, sign and return. 
 
The appendix below provides detailed feedback on your submission.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Sent unsigned via email 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BDRC Continental Limited 

12-20 Baron Street,  

London,  

N1 9LL 

 

 

Department for Transport 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London  
SW1P 4DR 
 
 
Website: www.gov.uk/dft 
 
Date:         29/07/2022 
















